
POND COMMITTEE MEETING June 16, 2022 

 

Members Present:  Roger Sense, Judy Cheek, Darlene Sowell 

Josh Cresswell also attended. 

 

2023 Budget:   The Committee began discussion of items for the 2023 budget 

including benches and bench slabs at ponds that do not yet have them, trash 

containers at ponds where needed, and walking trail funding.   Several ponds  

have been identified that do not have benches and/or trash containers.   

Thanks to Judy for doing this for us. 

 

HOA Tree Nursery:   At our July meeting, we plan to tour the HOA tree nursery 

with Josh in conjunction with plans for trees at the ponds.  This will not be a 

budgeted item; requests will be submitted at the time the HOA polls residents 

for tree requests in the common area.       

 

Josh advised that work will be done this year on the rip rap for areas of ponds 

previously identified as priority areas and which was approved in the 2022 

budget.   Additionally, installation of the aerator for Beaver Pond is pending. 

 

Darlene Sowell 


